M Gmall Amie Harbor <amieharbor@gmail.com>

Vaccination Status and November 18, 2021, Public Health Order

Amie Harbor <amieharbor@gmail.com> Mon, Nov 29, 2021 at 4:27 PM
To: TCS Vac Status <vacstatus@tcsinfo.ca>

Hello Mr. Laverty,

| am employed at the Penticton Office of TCS as a Community Support Worker. | am requesting an accommodation with
regard to the newly implemented vaccine policy. My strongly and conscientiously held political beliefs prevent me from
being vaccinated with the COVID 19 vaccine in response to your mandatory vaccination policy announcement. My beliefs
align with the principles of the BC Libertarian Party and under the BC Human Rights Code, this is protected grounds
against discrimination. As a member in good standing with the BC Libertarian Party, | have a letter of support for
accommodation on the grounds of political belief from Party Leader, Keith Maclntyre. Please see the attached letter and
advise if more information is required.

Thank you,

Amie Harbor

14516 Prairie Valley Rd.
Summerland, BC VOH 1Z8
250-809-2757
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